The Bahamas Celebrates its 51st Independence Anniversary



The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS) Secretariat is honoured to congratulate the Government and People of The Bahamas on the commemoration of their independence, achieved on July 10, 1973.

In this regard, the Secretariat would like to thank The Bahamas for its continued collaboration with the work of the ACS and looks forward to its continued participation for the 2024-2025 period.

The Secretariat takes this opportunity to reiterate to The Bahamas the assurances of its highest consideration.